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ANNOUNCEMENTSELECTION CALL
a general meeting of the Malaysian Student Society 
will be held on Saturday, September 21 at the SUB, 

Room 203 (across from the Ballroom). The meeting will 
start at 2:00pm. All members are urged to attend the 

meeting. Anyone interested in becoming an MSS 
member are invited.
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1 The Student Union has called a By-Election to fill several positions vacated over the 
summer. We are looking for candidates for the positions of:
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Vice-President External 
Vice-President of Grad Class 

Student Senator 
Student-at-Large

Representatives for the Faculties of: 
ARTS

EDUCATION
SCIENCE

J
* the Student Union Book Exchange is over 

September 20. If you have books at the exchange, please 
pick them up on Monday September 23,1991.
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H r anyone wishing to own a “freshman” yearbook should 
pick one up from the Help Center. 1989 and 1990 books 

are still available.
The poll will be held on Oct 16, and the nomination forms are available from the 
Student Union Help Center, SUN Room 118 during normal business hours.

If you are interested in getting involved but don’t have time to be a councillor, we are 
always looking for volunteers for events and committees. Whether you're interested in 
politics or parties, we have a committee for you.

J! the Activities Committee will meet on Tuesday, 
September 24 at 5:30pm in the SUB Room 126. For 

more information contact Kim Wettlaufer 
at 453-4955.
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Greg Lutes and Jim MacGee would like to thank 
all those who made this year’s Terry Fox Run the most 

successful one in Fredericton’s history. The UNB 
Student Union is proud to organize this event.
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Student Health Services
Telephone: 453-4837

JUDGES NEEDED 
FOR THE 

ATLANTIC 
DEBATING 

CHAMPIONSHIPS 
AT UNB

OCTOBER 19 & 20

:

the Red ‘n’ Black Revue will hold a General Meeting 
for all people interested in singing, 

dancing, acting and working backstage on Wednesday 
September 25,1991 at 7:00pm in Tilley 102.
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Dear Students:

<>1/ There has been some confusion over who is eligible to 
attend the Student Health Center (located at the east end 
ofTibbits Hall).
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f[ • your assistance.
In your Frosh Packs, there was a sheet entitled: 

UNB Orientational 
Response Sheet

we 1
All full time students, whether based on or off campus, 
wether attending UNB or STU, can use our services.

Our primary purpose is to be a “family doctor” (with 
nursing and physician services) for out of town students.
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- no experience necessary
- meet new people from all

over Atlantic Canada 
- have fun
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Could you please fill it out and return it to SUB 106 
We need this in order to evaluate UNB Orientation’91for more information, 

contact:
Christine at 457-3135 
or Chris at 459-3455 

or drop by a UNB 
Debating Union Meeting, 

Mondays at 7:00pm in 
Tilley 303.

IIdeally, Fredericton students should seek service from 
their own family physician; however, we will gladly 
help out in a pinch.

Part-time students should establish contact with one of 
Fredericton’s family physicians. A list of doctors taking 
new patients is available at the health center, and at the 
Chalmers Emergency Dept.

Student Health Center Hours are:
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!*? THANK YOU VERY MUCH!!!
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the Student Union is in need of a Recording S^rpfary 
for its Wednesday night meetings. Please apply at the 

Student Union Offices in Room 126 of the SUB.
^______ Renumeration is $25.00 per meeting.
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The Student Union Needs You!»>
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il Monday-Friday ....................
Saturday, Sunday & Holidays

During the academic year, there is a physician ‘on call’, 
when the health center is closed. This physician can be 
accessed by calling Campus Security (453-4830).L
Dr. Robert Tinglcy 
Medical Director

8:30 - 5:00 
1:30-5:00

!There are many committees which require Students-at-Large (ie:YOU), 
including: Winter Carnival, Yearbook, Student Directory, Student 
Disciplinary Committee, Fredericton Campus Budget Committee, 

Recording Secretary, Foundation for Students Board, and
CHSR-FM Board.

Please come to the Student Union Office in Room 126 of the SUB and fill
out an application.
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